
STATEMENT OF 15-DA Y NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF FIRST SET OF 
MODIFICATIONS TO THE TEXT OF PROPOSED REGULATIONS 

AND AVAILABILITY OF DOCUMENT AND INFORMATION 
(Section 44 of Title 1 of the California Code of Regulations; Government Code section 1134 7 .1) 

On February 10, 2020, the Department of Justice mailed the first set of modifications to the text 
of the proposed regulations along with a notice of the public comment period to those persons 
specified in subsections (a)(l) through (4) of Section 44 of Title 1 of the CCR. The Department 
of Justice also mailed notice that the documents and other information which the Department has 
relied upon in adopting the proposed regulations have been updated and are available for public 
inspection and comment. The notice described the documents and information and stated that 
these documents were available for public inspection at the California Office of the Attorney 
General located at 300 South Spring Street, First Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90013, during business 
hours. The notice advised that the public could comment on the modified text and the 
documents and information from February 10, 2020 through February 25, 2020. 

Dated: May 27, 2020 

Privacy Regulations Coordinator 




